
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
     Monday, September 16, 2024 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
•  

  Student Announcements  
 

• Homecoming tickets are on sale now and can be purchased online.  
You can also purchase your tickets this week during lunch at the 
attendance windows.  Guest passes can be found outside the 
Activities Office, and they are due Wednesday, September 18 to the 
SRC Office by 3:30. 

• The National Honor Society application window is now open.  There 
will be an application workshop this tomorrow, September 17, after 
school in P4. The NHS application is due Friday, November 1. 

•  

Senior Announcements   
• If you did not take your senior picture over the summer, and you want 

to be in the CW Yearbook, you must take it here at school in the Staff 
Lounge next Tomorrow, September 17th from 8:00-12:00. Remember, 
you must be in dress code. Stop by Mrs. Mayberry’s office in the J-
Building or K-6 if you have any questions. We are here to help!  

•  
•  

Club Member Announcements   
• Attention all students who are interested in History Day. Our first 

meeting will be on Wednesday September 18th in Mr. McElroy's room 
P-7 at the beginning of lunch. Please be on time.  



• Interact Club meets in C6 at lunch on Tuesday. Come and make our 
community better! 

• Outdoor Adventure Club has a meeting in S17 Monday (today) at 
lunch. 

• Join Goodies for Grams and Gramps tomorrow in J4 for our first 
meeting! There will be pizza! 

•  

 

 

 

• Good Luck to: 
 

• Monday:  Tennis vs. Sunnyside                        
                                                
• Tuesday:                                                                          
• Wednesday:                                                                          
                            
• Thursday:   
• Friday:                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

              
 

                                                         

 
                 
                 
                 

 

 

            
                                                                                                

                                                  
                                                   

                           
                     

•   Attention Teachers: our Life skills program will begin collecting your 
recycling items and Vests for laundering this morning.  Please don’t 
forget to place your recycling bins and Vests outside your door, and 
they will come around and collect all items. 
                                   

                   
           

 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 


